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Northwood Broom Community School

Keelings Road, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 6QA
Telephone: 01782 234379


Email: nbcs@espritmat.org
Executive Headteacher & Child Protection & Safeguarding Officer: Mrs S Moran
Head of School: Mrs S Carrigan

Our ref. SM.GA
8th January, 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back after what I hope was a happy and peaceful Christmas.

Well the first term has flown by and hopefully your children are well settled into their new classes and enjoying school life.

The journey so far…well when we first discussed bringing the schools together so that the children had a seamless transition from infant to junior it made complete sense.  Hopefully many of you see the benefits of having shared Governance, leadership arrangements which mean systems, processes, vision and ethos are all the same.

Why the name ESPRIT?  Well when leaders first started to debate what we could call our Trust which summed up what we wanted for our pupils we had many, many words to choose from.  The one that shone out was SPIRITED – we want our pupils, your children to be confident, full of fun, full of life, curious and eager to learn in every aspect of their life.  So SPIRITED became ESPRIT.  

We want to celebrate becoming a Multi Academy Trust with you on the 18th January with lots of exciting events taking place within our Academies on that day.     

Watch out for the new and improved websites which will be going live over the next few weeks with pages dedicated to Academy news and notices, Governance arrangements and to showcase some of the great things our pupils are achieving, you will also begin to notice changes to our letterheads.
Our schools are led and managed through two key areas PERSONAL DEVELOPMENT, BEHAVIOUR and WELFARE(PDBW) and TEACHING, LEARNING and ASSESSMENT (TLA).  We organise our leadership teams into these areas so that we are constantly focusing on raising standards and improving.  In PDBW our focus this year is to improve attendance as far too many children are being taken on holiday in term time and develop pupil voice.  This means we want the pupils to have a REAL say in how we run their school.  Ensuring behaviour is the best it can be, eliminating any bullying and keeping children safe are also high priority areas.

In TLA, the work is all about improving Teaching and Learning, finding ways to motivate children to learn.  Our focus this year is developing Maths across the Trust using the latest international research in addition to further developing our curriculum to make sure it is broad, balanced and exciting for the children.

I regularly visit each school and agree with all of our external visitors that each school is working incredibly hard to ensure teaching and learning is the best it can be.  Similarly, pupil behaviour is a real credit – for most children, most of the time.  I believe that much of this is down to the amazing children, hardworking staff, super leaders, committed Governors and of course you – our Parents and carers.    We know and really appreciate the time and effort you put in each and every day working with your children at home to build on learning at school.

With very best wishes 
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Mrs S Moran

Executive Principal
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